
Press release

Claes Bühler leaves DORO
Claes Bühler,  DORO’s CEO, is leaving the company today. DORO, the Lund-based telecommunications
company is listed on the O-list (Attract 40) of the OM Stockholm Exchange.
The recruitment process has started and Ingvar Karlsson, the Deputy CEO, will be acting CEO until further
notice.

DORO will issue its Q3 report on 16 October.
More information about Doro can be found at: www.doro.com

For further information, please contact:
DORO’s Chairman of the Board, Lars-Olof Hjalmar +46 70 585 19 20
Acting CEO, Ingvar Karlsson + 46 46 280 50 62
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